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Dear Sir Arthur,

Victor Sift on has just 
been in to invite me to a dinner of 
the Mississauga Horse to be held on 
the 8th proximo, and he wants me to be 
one of several speakers and to say- 
something about the responsibilities 
of the Militia. As I read recently 
in the Montreal Gazette a synopsis of 
your address to the Canadian Club on 
much the same subject, I am taking the 
liberty of asking whether you would 
have any objection to loaning me a copy 
of your address with permission to make 
some quotations from it on this occasion.

Sir Arthur ¥. Currie, G.C.M.G. 
McGill University,

Montreal, Q,ue,

K.C.B • t


